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RFP Gateway Theatre Complex Project 
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Note:   You must have attended the mandatory pre-bid meeting to participate in this bid opportunity. 

 

Numerous simple questions have been submitted and the clarifications are as follows:  

 

Question 1:  When will the revit model to be available for this project? 
 

 

Answer:  The Revit design model may be made available to firms that signed-in while attending the mandatory pre-
bid meeting only.  Two release forms (Hamilton Anderson Associates and HGA) will be posted on WSU’s website 
for those approved firms to complete and return to WSU Procurement, Attn: Robert Kuhn and Valerie Kreher.  
Submission of these forms will serve as the firm’s request.  Upon confirmation of the firm’s attendance of the pre-
bid meeting, the responding contact will receive a link to the model via email from Hamilton Anderson. 

 

Question 2:   A request has been made regarding a possible time extension for the proposal, due to the Statement 
of Probable Cost Requirement. 

 

Answer:  In order to provide the previously requested design model, and the University’s desire to obtain as much 
market input as possible, we are granting the requested extension of time for CM responses.  Please note the new 
dates and times below to supersede those previously published: 

 Deadline for proposal submission: 8/22/2019 @ 2:00 PM EST 

 Short List Announced:   9/6/19 

 Presentations/Interviews:  9/11 & 9/12 

 Select CMAR:    Wk. of 9/16 

. Contract Negotiations & Execution: 10/4/19 

 

Question 3:  An alternate request has been made regarding the Statement of Probable Cost (SOPC); request that 
the Statement of Probably Cost (SOPC) be required only for shortlisted firms. 

 

Answer:  Not accepted.  In providing an extension of time above for the proposal submissions, we will still require 
Responders provide their Statement of Probable Cost as part of their submission. 

 



 

All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Robert Kuhn, Procurement & Strategic Sourcing at 313-577-
3712 Email: ac6243@wayne.edu (copy to Valerie Kreher, Email: ab4889@wayne.edu) by August 09, 2019, 12:00 
pm/noon.   
 
Do not contact the Facilities Planning & Management, or other University Units, directly as this may result in 
disqualification of your proposal. 
 
Thank you 
 
Robert Kuhn,  
Senior Buyer, Purchasing     
313-577-3712 
 
CC: Ryan Miller, Kenneth Doherty, Valerie Kreher, Attendees list. 

 


